


PE Days 

Our PE session will be on a Thursday afternoon.  

All children must have navy blue or black shorts or jogging 
bottoms, a school PE t-shirt (red, blue, green or yellow), trainers or 
pumps to change into in school. 

 

PE kits can be left in school, in your child’s locker.  

Forest School 

Our Forest School sessions will be on a Tuesday 

afternoon. Please bring your Forest School clothes 

with you and come to school in uniform.  

We recommend a waterproof overall (puddle suit) and wel-

lies which your child can put over their uniform.  

Forest School clothes can be left in school, in your child’s locker.  

Reading 

Children will have a Guided Reading session every Monday, 

Tuesday and Wednesday. They will then read individually 

with the teacher and the TA.   

If your child reads just once a week, they will earn a star on their 

chart! Once this is completed, they can choose a prize!  

Please ensure that reading books and reading diaries are 

brought to school everyday. 

Children will have a library session every Wednesday. They will 

need to return their old book before getting a new one.  

Important Reminders 

Don’t forget 

• Bring a water bottle in everyday with fresh clean 
water 

• Put your name on your clothing 

• Leave toys and games at home 


